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Brown County Road to be Closed for Improvement Project

( KNZA )--A Brown County road improvement project is set to begin.

Kestrel Road between 260th and 280th Roads will be closed beginning Monday for two months for
a project to straighten the road south of Padonia.

Brown County was awarded a grant through the Kansas Department Transportation to fund the
project.
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